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“Hard work, works!”
-Denziel Washington





M. Marcus Kiley Middle School


September Newsletter


SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER
Principal Sutton, September Newsletter


[image: ]Welcome back to our students, our extended family, and our wonderful staff here at Kiley Middle School. It was a restful summer for most of us, but hectic for some of us as well. The prospects for the new school year show excitement and promise for our students. Kiley Middle School’s Mission Statement is as follows: M. Marcus Kiley Middle School fosters academic excellence, ensures student achievement and prepares all students for success in high school, college, and life.
Kiley Middle School will incorporate it’s three priorities into the 2017-2018 school year to ensure student achievement. They are as follows: Priority 1. All students will demonstrate proficiency in the ability to explain their thinking and demonstrate their understanding. Priority 2. We will develop a professional learning system which provides all staff/teams with the tools to implement well-structured lessons that meet the needs of all students through planning and resources Priority 3. All teachers will contribute to a school culture in which adults are professional and act with urgency. 
Open House:  Tuesday, October 3, 2017    5:00-6:30 p.m.
Kiley Middle School family is proud to welcome some new additions to our staff. They are as follows; Ms.
[image: ]

Bonavita, 6th grade Science, Mr. Gibb, 8th grade Math, Ms. Anderson, 7th grade ELA(SEBS), Mr. Dias, 7th grade ELA, Ms. Vernon, 7th grade ELA, Ms. Daniels, 8th grade Math, Mr. Streeter, Physical Education, Mr. Deviney, who will be the 6th grade guidance counselor, and finally Ms. Placanica, who will work with our .40 group as a paraprofessional. The guidance department has added two interns who will work for Kiley Middle School this school year. AmeriCorps, in conjunction with Springfield College, have placed Mary Ann Salvatoriello and Layla Clark at Kiley Middle School to assist our guidance department this year.
Ms. Colglazier will once again oversee our attendance at the school. It is so important for our students to: 
“Be Here! On time! All Day! Every Day! Attendance Counts.” You can reach her office through the school’s main number (413) 787-7240.
The school’s main number is: (413) 787-7240.  You will have a list of options to reach all our departments at the school. The guidance department will assist you with any issues that might come up through the school year. Mr. Goodwin is the 8th grade counselor. Ms. DiRoberts is the 6th grade counselor. Mr. Deviney is the 7th grade counselor. Ms. Bucalo is the secretary in the office and she will provide any assistance needed.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Positive Behavior Support System (PBIS) is a behavior management system used to understand what maintains an individual's challenging behavior. Students’ behavior is  monitored through the new PBIS tracking system.  Students’ positive progress can be immediately seen by staff and students alike.  Students meeting specific goals are able to earn rewards or attend special events.  For more information, log-in to:  https://www.pbisrewards.com/  Kiley Middle School uses this system and is dedicated to maintaining a safe and positive environment in the school.Made in Office 2007 for office2007.com


Kiley Middle School will continue to implement both the Cell Phone policy and the Uniform policy. Both policies are found on the Springfield Public School’s website and Kiley Middle School’s website. Please discuss both policies with your children and ensure that Kiley is a safe learning environment.
Have a “Pawsome” school year!
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On Time, All Day, Every Day
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|BACK TO SCHOOL!





